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2020 – 2021 Midwifery 
Graduates

2020
Alysa Merritt

Jillian Denneny
Jamie Lefcovich

Bethany Loehrke
Capri Parker
Molly Scott

Winter 2021
Jillian Hamilton

Spring 2021
Dana Slaughterbeck

Front Office

While we no longer have a front office that is open to 
the public, we welcome you to reach out to us with 
questions and paperwork via phone 503-760-3131 or 
email at info@birthingway.edu.

Congratulations, Midwifery Graduates!

Completing the midwifery program is an enormous 
accomplishment and rite of passage, requiring great 
perseverance, sacrifice, and deep love for the work. We 
feel such sadness that we were not able to celebrate 
these new midwives in person again this year due to the 
pandemic.  And we are so proud of our graduates for all 
they’ve accomplished and for all the amazing work we 
know they will do!
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Have you heard the news?
We sold the Foster House and

moved online!

Early this year, we sold the Foster Road house 
and transitioned to a decentralized structure. 

During the pandemic, staff, and faculty have been 
working from home to administer programs and 
facilitate distance-based learning. We've re-
imagined our Midwifery Program as a 
comprehensive virtual program and will start 
our first full cohort in Fall 2022. 

While we no longer have a front office that is 
open to the public, we welcome you to email 
outreach@birthingway.edu with any questions 
about the new program, prerequisites, and 
enrollment. For other questions contact 
info@birthingway.edu or 503-760-3131.

Thank You,
Mike Redding

After 10 years on the Board of 
Directors, Mike retired from service.  

We thank Mike for all his time and 
contributions.  We appreciate his long 
term dedication and service to our 

students, staff, and community.
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Welcome to our new Board member!

Kim Handsaker is a Vice President / Area Manager with Umpqua Bank. 
Kim oversees the local Portland, Oregon Umpqua Stores and works with 
a team of 16 amazing managers.  Kim is a mom of two grown sons and 
two spoiled Bassett Hounds. 

Welcome our new Outreach Coordinator!

Amy has been working with nonprofits for over 20 years. Her goal is 
to tell the story of Birthingway, Biodynamic Care, and the midwifery 
community as a whole. She is excited to learn and grow with this 
wonderful organization and community.

Please contact Amy at outreach@birthingway.edu with any thoughts 
or ideas.
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